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On July 28, 2022, members of the Tioga County Sheriff’s Office and the Owego Police 
Department raised over $3,000 during the “Go for the Gold” event held at Dunkin Donuts in Owego 
and Apalachin.  All donations went directly to the Special Olympics New York. 
 
The Sheriff’s Office would like to thank everyone who donated and showed their support for this 
great cause.   
 

 
Approved by Captain Nalepa 
Posted 7/28/22 3:45 PM by Diane Rockwell 

 


